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	This newsletter from PSNC is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

In this update: May Drug Tariff Watch; Medicines Recall Notice; Population Health Management Webinar; Pharmacy vaccination services survey.

May Drug Tariff Watch
PSNC's Dispensing and Supply Team has created a summary of the Drug Tariff changes for May 2022. This includes details of additions, deletions and category and price changes.

It is important to monitor the monthly changes to Part VIII and Part IX of the Drug Tariff as these can impact on reimbursement. For example, if a drug moves from Category C to Category A, certain claims such as Broken Bulk or out of pocket expenses may no longer be permitted, and any inaccurate or missing endorsements can lead to delayed payments.

See the May 2022 Drug Tariff Watch 

MHRA Recall: Paroxetine 40mg Film Coated Tablets
The Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency (MHRA) has issued a class 2 medicines recall for Paroxetine 40mg Film-Coated Tablets. The producer, Crescent Pharma Limited is recalling a specific batch of this product as a precautionary measure due to out of specification results for dissolution during routine stability testing. 

Pharmacy teams are advised to stop supplying the specified batch immediately and quarantine all remaining stock and return it to your supplier using their approved process.

Find out more about this medicine recall

Register for Population Health Management Webinar
Community pharmacy teams are invited to a webinar about how pharmacies can improve the health of their local population on 19th May, from 7-9pm. Registration for this event is required by 16th May.

The agenda includes insight from senior leaders at Day Lewis Pharmacy and Green Light Pharmacy, as well as highlighting the use of tools to help inform the management of local population health needs.

Register for this webinar 

International survey about the evolution of community pharmacy vaccination services
The World Pharmacy Council (WPC), working with Pfizer, is asking community pharmacists from around the world to contribute to the future direction of the sector.  

This survey is the first of its kind and aims to collect information on community pharmacists’ attitudes, experiences, and support requirements in relation to the provision of vaccination services. The responses will help inform the future direction of pharmacy vaccination services.

Complete the survey
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